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Dear California Schools, 
 

RGM MEMO MAY 30, 2019

We sent BPPE’s annual report unit a question regarding the annual report posting to the school’s website. Please see BPPE’s response below. If you have any questions, please contact us.

BPPE’s Response: 
Our IT unit is still working on the annual report “Report” for posting to the schools’ website.  Right now, they don’t have to worry about it.  You will be notified when it is ready.  As long as you have the email that said you have submitted your report, no worries.
 
Here to serve,
 
 
	



	J. Marcus Dawson
Manager, Annual Report Unit
Bureau for Private 
Postsecondary Education,
1625 North Market Street, Suite N-112
Sacramento, CA   95834
Phone: (916) 574-8134
Marcus.dawson@dca.ca.gov


 
 
From: Leticia Ruelas <leticia_ruelas@rgmsms.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 10:03 AM
To: Dawson, Marcus@DCA <Marcus.Dawson@dca.ca.gov>
Subject: ONE MORE QUESTION BEFORE MY VACATION

RGM’s question: 
Good Morning,

The schools are putting the Fact Sheets in their website for the Disclosures.  They would put their annual report like the one I attached but this year there was no place we could get something like this.  I told them they don’t have too this time but could you guide me what they need to do. 

Thank you so much for all your help.
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